
At the lodge retreat all Lodge Officers were asked to come up with goals for the coming year. The 

following goals were submitted to Matthew Van Gent. 

 

Lodge Chief 

 Have a fun program with more activities 

 Help inductions as much as possible 

 COC Activities rotate around 

 Less boring business meetings 

 Spring fellowship 

 Less adult side conversations 

 Communicate VC and advisor 

 Plan meetings in advance 

VC Admin Finance 

 Have minutes reviewed by my advisor and posted online within 1 week of the COC. 

 Report finances of individual chapters and whole lodge 

Vigil Chiefs 

 Follow Bylaws. 

Ceremonies/Dance and drum 

 Lodge Ceremony team 

 Lodge Outfits 

 Lodge dance drum equipment 

 

Submitted by, 

Matthew Van Gent 


